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Hi Adam,  

Thank you for the heads up that you will be praying for us tomorrow.  I 
tell Monique 
this good news as well.    

At the present time Monique has a bad cold, lots 
of coughing especially in the evening.  Her doctor said it is a cold, she 
is taking meds for it. Any cold she has seems to linger on for quite a 
while as her immune system has been compromised because of 
the Chemo treatments she is doing.  Her next Chemo treatment will be 
on the 10th of April.   

I will be having an MRI done on the 10 of April also.  Since January, I 
have been noticing that I have lost my taste in food.  All foods that 
taste the same. The last time I had COVID was when we both had it 
back in 2021, so that has been ruled out.  My specialist wants to do an 
MRI and other tests to see if he can find the reason for this change. 
He also noticed that I have a balance problem that I have had for quite 
a while but now required the use of a cane. He hopes these tests will 
reveal the reason for what is happening at this time.  

We continue to praise the Lord for the measure of health that He 
gives us each day to be able to be Monique's caregivers at this time.  

We would ask that you continue to pray for Monique in her battle with 
cancer. It has been since  January 2023 now. She is such an 
encouragement to us and others with her upbeat attitude with what is 
happening with her. She does have some bad times especially when she 
has a bad cold along with the side effects of the Chemo, together with 
the tiredness she has all the time.    

Thank  you, the knowledge of your praying for us means a lot to us. It 
helps each of us to keep moving forward whether it is Monique with 
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Chemo treatments; Carol and I who are her caregivers  and with 
Michelle who knows the suffering that her sister is going through at 
this time.    

Have a blessed Resurrection Sunday worshipping our Living Lord and 
Savior,  

Ray & Carol  


